
Special Called Meeting       May 27, 2021 

 

The Mayor and Council met at 4 Homer Street on Thursday, May 27, 2021, 6:00 

p.m. for a Special called meeting. 

Present: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Junior Hardy, Richard Parr 

and Scott Harper.  Councilmember Kathleen Bush was not present. 

The Council approved $9,580.76 to be spent replacing all the computers in the 
library. This will replace 2 children’s and 6 adult computers. The motion to 
approve the purchase was made by Councilmember Scott Harper, seconded by 
Richard Parr.  Motion carried. 
 
The 2021 budget was amended by transferring $9580.76 from the General 
Operating Budget (Contingency Fund) to the Library Budget to pay for the 
computers. This was approved by a motion made by Councilmember Richard 
Parr, seconded by Councilmember Scott Harper.  Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:12 p.m. 
 
 
Barbara Thomas        June 7, 2021 
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